
Hi Heather,  
 
I am formally resigning from the animal welfare committee and subcommittee. 
Unfortunately the meetings conflict with my work schedule. 
I would like to thank you and the committee for this wonderful opportunity to participate 
in this amazing cause. 
Please pass along this message to my fellow committee members with the best wishes 
for success in the committees future endeavours. 
 
Regards, 
 
Eric Prendergast 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


